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LM/sm                  8th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents of Children in Year 6, 
  

Year 6 Information Meeting 
 
On Wednesday 29th January at 6.00 pm there is a meeting for all year 6 parents, (not 
children) about the arrangements for the residential trip to Winmarleigh Hall and their SATs. 
It is hoped all children will be represented at the meeting. 
 
Any outstanding balances for the trip should be paid as soon as possible, if you need to check 
if you have any balance outstanding then please contact the school office and they will be 
able to provide you with this information. 
  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Morton 
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